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Dear parents and carers,  
 
We are extremely pleased to announce that the ‘pop up’ swimming pool is returning to Stanton 
Bridge this half term.   The ‘pop up’ pool will be located on the school playground for 3 weeks, 
providing the opportunity for an intensive course of lessons for pupils in years 2 to 6.   
 
Pupils will need to bring to school on their allocated day(s): 

- Their swimming costume/trunks 

- A towel – big enough to wrap around themselves when walking to and from the pool  

- Shoes to wear to walk to and from the pool  

- Swimming cap and goggles are optional.  

- A bag to hold wet items.  

Pupils will get changed using the school bathrooms and will cover themselves with their towel when 
walking to and from the pool.   
 
Allocated swimming days are as follows: 
 

Year 4 
£6 per pupil 

Year 5 
£6 per pupil 

Year 2 
£6 per pupil 

Year 3 
£6 per pupil 

Year 6 
£6 per pupil 

Monday 17th April  
Wednesday 19th April  
Monday 24th April  

Wednesday 26th April 
Wednesday 3rd May  

Monday 17th April  
Wednesday 19th April  
Monday 24th April  

Wednesday 26th April 
Wednesday 3rd May 

Tuesday 18th April 
Thursday 20th April 
Tuesday 25th April 
Thursday 27th April 
Tuesday 2nd May 
Thursday 4th May 

Tuesday 18th April 
Thursday 20th April 
Tuesday 25th April 
Thursday 27th April 
Tuesday 2nd May 
Thursday 4th May 

Friday 21st April 
Friday 28th April  
Friday 5th May  

 

 
Please complete the form sent home with your child and return it to your child’s class teacher by 
Friday 31st March 2023. Payment should be made by Friday 21st April. 
 
Kind regards,  
Miss Cooper 
Deputy Headteacher. 

 
 

 


